
      RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

  

 

CIRCULAR NO.077/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                                           DATE: 21-10-23 

 

Dear Parents,  
Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur!  
 

Kindly note that PTM for grades I to VIis scheduled on4th November 2023. Since October 
28th is a holiday on the occasion of Valmiki Jayanti, PTM has been postponed to 4th 
November.This meeting is an important opportunity for you to meet with your child's 
teachers and discuss the academic, social-emotional development and overall well-being.  
 

During the meeting, you will have the chance to review your child's academic progress and 
discuss your child's strengths and areas for improvement. You may also get advice from your 
child's teachers on how to support the learning at home. This meeting shall also provide a 
platform to you share your own thoughts and concerns about your child's education as well.  
 

Kindly adhere to the timelines given below:  
 Roll no.1 to 10 –  09:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
 Roll no.11 to 20 –10:45 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 
 Roll no.21 to32 –12:45 p.m. to 02:15 p.m. 

 

*Note: We will have orientation program for parents on usage of Neverskip and Ryan OS 
Practically platforms in 2 slots as per the below given timings. Parents can choose to 
attend any one of the slots. 
The following points will be covered during the orientation program: 

1. Checking circulars in the parent portal (Neverskip). 
2. Downloading exam reports. 
3. Checking home assignments on Ryan OS Practically. 
4. Logging into to the online sessions. 

 

Slot 1: 10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
Slot 2: 12:30 p.m. to 01:00 p.m. 
 

Few important instructions:  
 Parents are requested to come formally dressed for the meet.  
 The students accompanying the parents need to be in complete school uniform.  
 The school will not entertain any relative, tuition teacher or any other proxy 

members for the meet.  
 Photography and videography within the school campus is strictly prohibited.  
 Kindly carry the parent ID card whenever you visit the school.  
 Parents are requested to clear outstanding fee (if any), at the earliest. Please ignore 

if already paid.  
 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting!  
 

Best regards  
 

Principal 


